UDF PRESS STATEMENT 24/2/88
UDF PROTESTS BANNING

The United Democratic Front and fis affiliates warn the facist and racist
Botha regime that is latest oufrageous and unforgivable actions against
the people of South Africa and their democratic organisations can only
result in a further escalation of the crisis.  We protest the banning and
resiricting of activities of our open and peaceful organisations.

The experience of the banning of the African

National Congress showed that the desire and defermination

of our people for freedom and justice burns sironger under
repressive conditions. Nothing, we repeat nothing will stand in
the way of the United Democatic Front as it caries out its
historical task and duty of uniting the oppressed and silenced
people of our couniry.

Long live the United Democratic Froni!
UDF SPOKESPERSON
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